
NEW MEXICO HIGHLANDS UNIVERSITY 

INVITATION FOR BID # 885 

 

New Mexico Highlands University (NMHU) will accept sealed bids for purchase of WINDOW 

BLINDS, on or before Monday, November 9, 2009 at 2:00 P.M. local time.  At that time bids 

will be publicly opened and read.  Bids received after that time will not be accepted. 

 

This invitation for bid is for the purchase of window blinds for NMHU’s student housing 

facilities.  This bid also requires the installation of a portion of the window blinds into one of the 

buildings.  The remaining window blinds will be installed by NMHU staff. 

 

A non-mandatory walk-through will be held on Wednesday, October 28, 2009 at 10 A.M. local 

time. The walk-through will be held at Melody Hall, located at 1017 Mora Avenue, Las Vegas, 

New Mexico.  To schedule appointments to measure for the blinds contact Jorden Grimm at 505-

454-3491. Please be prepared to address any requested clarification or interpretation of the 

proposed contract documents. 

 

Bidders shall comply with the New Mexico Procurement Code and in accordance with Federal, 

State and local laws.   

 

For a copy of the invitation for bid contact Michael Saavedra at 505-454-3053 or 

mjsaavedra@nmhu.edu; or Mary Alice Ortiz at 505-454-3195 or ortiz_m@nmhu.edu. 

 

NMHU reserves the right to waive irregularities and/or reject any or all bids and/or award the 

project in the best interest of the Owner. 
 


